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Pop-up Symposium

Friday 21 April 2023




We .h.ave
exciting news.

For the first time, Accounting Cafe members will meet in person at Hawkwell House near Oxford on Friday 21 April. Hawkwell House is a nineteenth-
century manor house surrounded by three acres of private gardens, located just two miles from Oxford’s city centre.

This is our first face-to-face gathering.

Our friends at Wealthvox are hosting their international conference for accounting trainers and facilitators in the same location. They are kindly sponsoring
Accounting Cafe so that we can run this fringe event enabling us to enjoy a wonderful setting for our inaugural meeting.

Peter Frampton, founder of Wealthvox and enthusiastic supporter of Accounting Cafe, will lead a discussion about using Colour Accounting in accounting
education. All attendees will receive a free set of teaching materials.

It will be a joy to welcome members from across our community: students, school teachers, early career lecturers and researchers, and seasoned accounting
academics.

We are planning an informal gathering with short presentations, discussions, and workshops on a broad range of accounting education issues.
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Accounting Cafe
Pop-up Symposium

When: Friday, 21 April 2023
10am to 4pm

Where:  Hawkwell House, Church Way, Iffley Village, Oxford OX4 4DZ
Website

Charge: £99,includes attendance at the Accounting Cafe symposium,
lunch at the hotel, and refreshments throughout the day.

Optional: Arrive the evening beforehand for informal networking.
Overnight accommodation is available at Hawkwell House
and at other nearby hotels.

Sponsored by

wealthvox



https://all.accor.com/hotel/B6P4/index.en.shtml
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Contact us

Please contact Paul Jennings or Toby York with your ideas for a presentation or discussion.

Alternatively, submit papers and presentations by email to hello@accountingcafe.org, or use the link on our website. We will confirm acceptance
within seven days.

We particularly encourage contributions from people who may not have had the chance to engage with an accounting community before. This is a
fantastic opportunity to share your practice with accounting educators from across the world in a small, friendly, supportive environment.



mailto:hello@accountingcafe.org
https://accountingcafe.org/



